
 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 24th May 
The Legacy Fun Run 

 
Friday 17th May 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Next Friday during the school day we will be having an Elmwood Legacy Fun Run with 
all children (weather permitting). This will involve the children running a special Fun Run 
course set out around the whole school site. The purpose is then for the children to 
receive sponsorship by running, to raise funds for the children’s chosen charity for this 
year – Legacy. 
 
Please can you sponsor your child to run with at least £1 to be brought in by the child on 
Friday. If you wish to sponsor your child more, please feel free to do so! 
 
Your child should wear the school PE kit and appropriate shoes for the Friday.  
 
We thank you as always for supporting your child, and the school, with this fun and 
worthwhile event. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Marston 
  
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 
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